
 

Keeping the Momentum Going:  
Meeting Perinatal Quality Measures During 

COVID 

 

Maine, Vermont & New 
Hampshire Perinatal Care 
Teams 

Email: ECHO@hitchcock.org 
 

Website: 
https://go.d-h.org/project-echo 
 

To register, visit:  https://connect.echodartmouth-hitchcock.org/Series/Registration/1299  

 

This course offers perinatal teams support tools to continue to work on quality improvement initiatives 
during the COVID-19 pandemic. A multidisciplinary panel of specialists will share latest developments and 
guidelines, discuss management of patient cases presented by participants and answer questions during 
the hour-long sessions. 
Developed in partnership with NNEPQIN. 

Sessions will be held the 4th Thursday of every month from 12:00-
1:00pm starting July 23rd through October 22nd.    
 
Submit your cases across the perinatal/neonatal continuum of care to 
help guide the discussion: 
https://redcap.hitchcock.org/redcap/surveys/?s=YENXA7Y3AF 
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